
 

 
  Hello Super Sunflower Class, 

 

I hope you have had a nice week and enjoyed doing some of 

the activities. Thank you so much to those of you who have 

emailed pictures to school, it’s so lovely to see you enjoying 

yourselves and your smiley faces! Keep them coming!  

 

The department of education have funded the creation of an 

online learning portal called ‘Oak Academy Trust’ which they 

are recommending schools and parents follow to support home 

learning. There is a Maths, English and Foundation subject 

lesson planned for each day. If you would like to access this 

portal please follow the link below: 

https://www.thenational.academy/online-classroom/year-

1/#schedule 

  

This link should hopefully take you straight to the Year 1 daily 

lessons section/schedule.  

Alternatively you can follow the link below which allows you to 

select which subjects you’d like to focus on: 

https://www.thenational.academy/online-classroom/year-

1/#subjects 

 

I have also provided some additional/alternative ideas which I 

think you’d enjoy but please do not feel pressured to do 

everything. Just do what you can. This is an extremely 

difficult time for us all and your well-being is the most 

important thing to me! 

 

Stay safe, look after each other and try and make the most of 

this time together.        

                                           Miss you all! 

                                      Love, Mrs Heys xxxx 
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